
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
11/4/10 

MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS 
 

STANDING COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION 
 

Monday, 09 March 2015 (at 09h00), Chamber  
 
PRESENT 
 
Members: 
 
Democratic Alliance 
 
Botha, LJ 
Kivedo, BD (Chairperson) 
MacKenzie, RM 
 
African National Congress 
 
Dugmore, CM 
Olivier, RT 
 
 
African Christian Democratic Party  
 
Christians, FC 
 
 
(See attached list of departmental officials and members of the public who were in attendance.) 
 
The Chairperson opened the meeting and welcomed the Members of the Committee, the Minister, 
D Shafer, the departmental officials and members of the public.  
 
Consideration of Vote 5: Education in the schedule to the Western Cape Appropriation Bill, 2015  
[B 2-2015] 
 
The Minister gave a brief overview of the Budget of the Department.  
 
The Committee proceeded to a page by page discussion of the Budget Estimates of Provincial 
Revenue and Expenditure of the Department. 
 
The Committee deliberated and examined the Department on its Budget. 
 
The Committee Resolved that:- 



 

 
1.1   The Department and Provincial Treasury investigate whether additional resources could be 

allocated to assist the Safer Schools Programme as the R24 million allocated is not enough.  
 
Papers  and reports requested by the Committee 
 
The Committee resolved to request the Department to provide the Committee with the following by 
31 March 2015: 
 
1.2 A list of the nine mobile school units which the Department had set up at various schools. 
1.3 A list of the members of the Western Cape Education Council. 
1.4 A status report on Wynberg Secondary School’s intent to be relocated. 
1.5 A status report on the fight which took place between two Matric Students at Voorbrug 

Secondary School in Delft. 
1.6 A status report on the vandalism and fire which took place at Euerocon Primary School in 

Elsies River.  
1.7      A list of the 216 rural schools. 
1.8    A detailed report on the eight new schools (the precise dates of completion, names and areas). 
 
 
The Chairperson thanked the Department for its preparation and responses to the questions raised 
by the Committee members. 
 
The Chairperson opened the meeting for submissions from the public and one members of the 
public provided an oral submission and one members of the public provided a written submission.  
(attached)  
 
Having concluded the business of the day, the Chairperson thanked the Members of the Committee 
for their contribution.  
 
 
The Committee adjourned at 12:30. 

 

 
--------------------------------------- 
MR BD KIVEDO, MPP 
CHAIRPERSON: STANDING COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION  
 
Date: 12 March 2016  
 
 
 
 


